
Pre-Entry Info for the  

SCQHYA Spooktacular Horse Show to be held in 

Camden, S.C. October 26-28, 2018. 

 

Exhibitors may pre-enter for classes by emailing the 

following to 

. 

 

Pre-Entries MUST include 

l. Revised entry form completely filled out. Use a back 

number that you have or I will assign you a number and you 

may pick it up at the show. 

2. Copy of your horse papers. 

3. Copy of the exhibitor(s) AQHA membership card(s) 

4. Bring copy of coggins to show. 

5.  I will immediately acknowledge receiving your entry. 

If you do not hear from me, please check to see if I have 

received it. 

Thank you for helping us with this new venture. 

DEADLINE for pre-entry is 5:00 pm  

Wednesday, October  24th! 

 

mailto:LSKOS@aol.com

